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Townsend, Erle

From: brian chick <chords57@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 8:50 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: 127A

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Opposed to electric vehicles in Maine 

 

Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone 

Get Outlook for Android 


